
                    Welcome to First Baptist Church  

Lexington, Mississippi 

October 28, 2018 

www.fbclex.com 
           Keith Garland, Pastor       Robert Herring, Music  

Pam Williams, organist 

 

                Morning Worship Service, 11:00 a.m. 
 

Instrumental Prelude . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Laura Leathers 

 

Call To Worship No.441   Since Jesus Came Into My Heart 

  

Welcome and Prayer   

 

Fellowship Hymn No. 447  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Trust and Obey   

 

Hymn No. 282    . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Living for Jesus 

 

Offertory Hymn No. 184 . . . . Jesus is All the World to Me. 

 

Worship With Tithes and Offering 

 

Message In Music. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Sonny Murray 

 

Message From God’s Word . . . . . . . . . Rev. Keith Garland 

“Jesus, The Strong One”  Matthew 12:22-37 

 

Invitation Hymn No. 320. . . . . .Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus 

 

Announcements and Benediction 

 

Instrumental Prelude 

 

 

 

 

                                               

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHURCH CALENDAR 

Sunday, October 28, 2018 

Library Open . . . 9:00 a.m. 

Sunday School . . . 10:00 a.m. 

Worship Service . . .11:00 a.m. 

Evening Worship Service . . . 5:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, October 31 

NO Prayer Meeting 
_________________________________________________ 

                                 Nursery Volunteers 
October 28 – Janet Carr & Bill & Lena Davis 

November 4 – Tess Carnathan & Karen Powers 

(If you can help out with keeping the nursery for 1 hour once 

every 6 weeks, please see Mary Jane Allen) 

                                     Birthday 
No birthdays this week.  If we have missed your birthday any 

time so far this year, PLEASE let us know.   

 
Deacon of the Week  
Bubber Carnathan 

____________________________________________________ 
 

Evening Worship Service – 5:00 p.m 
Call to Worship  
Welcome and Prayer 
Hymn   
Hymn 
Message From God’s Word – Rev. Keith Garland 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Flowers in the Sanctuary are given in honor of 

Luke Carnathan 

and other active duty members of our  

Armed Forces. 

http://www.fbclex.com/


Margaret Lackey Offering for Mississippi Missions 

First Baptist Goal:  $1500 

Offering Given to Date:  $1605.00 

 

____________________________________________   

Just some reminders about your 

Operation Christmas Child Shoe Boxes 
Boxes are due back at the church on November 12.  Billy and 

Maxine will be taking them to Ebenezer Baptist Church on 

November 13.  Enclosed in your bulletin is a list of suggested 

items to put in your box.  Remember, no candy or toothpaste 

because of custom problems that slow the boxes down.  There 

are empty boxes on the pulpit area in the Sanctuary.  Please put 

your filled boxes on the table outside the library door in the 

main hall behind the Sanctuary.  Remember to enclose $9.00 to 

help pay postage and the book on Salvation that each child will 

receive with their box.  On Sunday, November 11 we will bring 

all the boxes back into the Sanctuary and have prayer for the 

child who will receive your box.   

     It has been suggested that next year we have a “Packing 

Party”.  Each month we will let you know about a certain item 

to collect, like stuffed animals, clothing items, toys, etc.  We 

will store these items here at the church. Then next November, 

all of the collected items are put on tables and each person goes 

around to the tables filling as many boxes as we have items.  

We need volunteers to separate the items into girl or boy tables.  

It will be fun to come together and have a Packing Party.  If this 

sounds like a good idea to you, let Bro. Keith know you would 

like to volunteer to help.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The amazing journey of a simple Shoebox gift begins with you 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


